
Notice to Public

EPA is hereby providing for public information a draft Toxicological Review, draft IRIS Summary, and
charge to external peer reviewers for EPA's health assessment of 1,1-dichloroethylene.  These
documents are provided for public viewing during an external scientific peer review period.  While EPA
is not soliciting public comments by this action, any scientific views received on the content of the
Toxicological Review or IRIS Summary prior to June 15, 2001 will be considered in subsequent drafts. 
Please direct any correspondence to:

Dr. Robert Benson
US EPA Region VIII (8-P-W-MS)
999 18th St., Suite 300
Denver CO 80202-2466
303-312-7070

or email to Benson.bob@epa.gov

Please also send a recordkeeping copy to:
IRIS Submission Desk
c/o Courtney R. Johnson
US EPA / NCEA [8601D]
Ariel Rios Building
1200 Pennsylvania Ave., NW
Washington, DC  20460 

or email to IRIS.desk@epa.gov


